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October 21, 2019

To: City of Key West, Mayor Teri Johnston and City Commissioners

From: Monroe Council of the Arts, Corp (MCAC)
dba Florida Keys Council of the Arts
Elizabeth S. Young, Executive Director

Re: Request for Renewal, City of Key West Art in Public Places Administrative Agreement

The City of Key West Art in Public Places Administrative Agreement first dated November
21, 2017 between the City Commissioners for Key West and Monroe Council of the Arts
will end November 21, 2019. However, we would like to exercise the amendment, written
in paragraph 3 of the contract that states there is an option to renew for 2 years. This
would be effective November 22, 2019 and expire on November 21, 2021.

This is a request that a new Art in Public Places Administrative Agreement be entered by
the Board of Commissioners for Key West and the Monroe Council of the Arts through
November 21, 2021.

We respectfully request your kind consideration of this matter in a timely manner so we
may provide effective administration of Art in Public Places for many upcoming projects.
The Art in Public Places Board unanimously recommended at the October 10, 2019
meeting to renew this agreement.

Cc: Roy Bishop, Planning Director
George Wallace, Assistant City Attorney
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